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Silent STA Extension Explanatory Exhibit 

Jeff Chang, licensee of WVOX, Fac. ID 28024, New Rochelle, NY, (the “Station”) respectfully 

requests a 180-day extension of the existing silent STA (File Nos. 0000224231) for the Station.  Mr. 

Chang closed on the purchase of the Station on October 26, 2023.  The assignment did not include the 

lease for the current tower site.  As a result, Station was taken silent on the date of closing.  Since the 

grant of the silent STA, Mr. Chang has worked diligently with the owner of the licensed site to enable the 

re-establishment of service from that site.  The landlord, however, decided to dismantle the tower. Mr. 

Chang has researched a number of sites that might work and is investigating all to determining which 

would be most suitable and moving forward with engineering review and discussions with landlords. Mr. 

Chang will file an application to modify the Station’s facilities and/or an STA to enable the Station to 

resume operations as soon as possible.  

  


